
Five things you need to know
today

General Election 2015

Your favourite public works of art

Your favourite cafés

Your news

Your favourite independent business

Only  a  few  days  of  campaigning  remain  until  the  General
Election on Thursday. Have you made your mind up yet? If you
have any photos or video which you think characterise the
General Election would you share them with us and our readers
here?

If you haven’t made up your mind then we hope that our video
interviews with the great majority of the Edinburgh candidates
might be a help to you.

Our  videos  are  published  on  separate  pages  for  each
constituency:

Edinburgh West candidates are here.

Edinburgh South West candidates are here.

Edinburgh North & Leith candidates are here.

Edinburgh South candidates are here

Edinburgh East candidates are here.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/05/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-994/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/05/five-things-you-need-to-know-today-994/
http://reportage.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/stories/generalelection2015
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/04/ge2015-edinburgh-west-candidates-on-video/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/04/ge2015-edinburgh-south-west-candidates-on-video/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/04/ge2015-edinburgh-north-and-leith-candidates-on-video/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/04/ge2015-edinburgh-south-candidates-on-video/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/04/ge2015-edinburgh-east/


The Edinburgh Reporter will be at the count on Thursday night
at the Edinburgh International Conference Centre in the room
which is photographed above and which will by then be full of
press, candidates, council staff who are counting the votes
all under the eagle eye of Chief Executive of the City of
Edinburgh Council Dame Sue Bruce who is the Returning Officer
for elections in Edinburgh.

***

We also have an EdinburghReportage storyboard where you can
add your favourite public works of art. Ours is the giant
Paolozzi foot outside St Mary’s Cathedral at the top of Leith
Walk. What’s yours?

Have a look at the storyboard here

***

Do you have a favourite café in the city? Will you tell us
about it? There is a storyboard here for you to share your
best in words, photos and video.

Click here!

***

Have you got a news story? Then why not tell us all about it
here?  If  you  are  particularly  bothered  about  something
happening in your area of the city then use our storyboard
here to let us know.

***

Which Edinburgh independent business is your favourite? Why do
you use a particular little shop or business for something
important to you?

Tell us over here!

Our EdinburghReportage site is your site where you can upload
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your content. We can then use the story here on The Edinburgh
Reporter which we hope will add to your enjoyment of our news.

 

***

Sign up here for a daily email from The Edinburgh Reporter !
[mc4wp_form]

If you are reading this article on paper and would like to
visit  the  website  then  scan  the  QR  code  above  with  a
smartphone or tablet and you will be taken straight there.


